



National Capital Society of American Foresters 
CALL FOR PARTICIPATION

The Washington Academy of Sciences & Its Affiliates Present
CAPITAL SCIENCE 2008
NSF Conference Facility, Arlington, VA - March 29-30,2008

http://www.washacadsci.org/capsci08/Index.htm .

On Saturday and Sunday, March 29-30, 2008, the Washington Academy of Sciences (WAS) and its Affiliated Societies will hold the third in a series of biennial pan-Affiliate Conferences, Capital Science 2008 (CapSci-08). It will be held in the Conference Facility of the National Science Foundation in Arlington, VA at the Ballston Metro stop. 
The NCSAF plans to host two sessions at CapSci-08:
1) Dialogue Among Natural Resource Societies in the National Capital Area

This session will include science leaders from a number of professional societies that share a focus on natural resource issues. Representatives will be asked to participate in a roundtable discussion on the impacts and future challenges among a number of trends, such as: global warming; bio-energy development; the threat of invasive species; and growing populations in the United States. Invited societies will include, but are not limited to:
· Ecological Society of America

· Soil and Water Conservation Society

· American Fisheries Society

· American Meteorological Society, D.C. Chapter

· Entomological Society of Washington

· Anthropological Society of Washington

· Botanical Society of Washington
2)  Society of American Foresters Science Exhibition and Showcase
This session will include poster and resource exhibits of SAF and NCSAF information for networking with other affiliated societies and the general public. NCSAF members and leaders will be on hand to discuss the mission and science goals of the Society, as well as network with other WAS-affiliated science groups.
Please send your name, contact information, and short bio to me by COB February 8, 2008, if you would like to participate in either session as a speaker, to suggest speakers from other societies or to volunteer to staff the exhibit. The policy of WAS, for CapSci-08 events, is that all submissions for papers, speakers or panelists must go through an affiliated society representative. So, please contact me if you have questions about, or interest in, this event. --- S&T Coordinator and WAS Liaison, C. Denise Ingram, cdingram@fs.fed.us, 202-205-3611.

